
 
Wednesday 23rd March 22 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re Disasters Emergency Committee Appeals for Afghanistan and Ukraine 
 
At Dixons Manningham, we are committed to helping our students develop the value of Unity. Charitable 
work plays an important role in this. 
 
The Disasters Emergencies Committee (dec.org.uk) brings together 15 leading aid charities to raise funds 
quickly and efficiently at times of crisis overseas. 
 
They are currently running two campaigns: Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal and Afghanistan Crisis Appeal. 
 
In these times of crisis, people in life-and-death situations need our help and our mission is to save, 
protect and rebuild lives through effective humanitarian response (DEC) 
 
We have decided to support these appeals instead of Red Nose Day this year because we would like to 
fundraise specifically for these two crises. 
 
Starting on Monday 28 March, for two weeks, overlapping with the first week of Ramadan, we will be 
raising money for both of these appeals. Funds raised will be split evenly. 
 
Please support us by donating whatever you can at the collection points at the academy gates at the start 
and end of the day. 
 
We are very proud to be serving such a generous community who always come together to help others. 
 
If you would like to discuss this fundraising appeal, please come and speak to me in the academy. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 


